
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

8. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ FORUM JULY 2006 – BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE 
STANDING ORDERS 

 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval for the attendance of Board Chairperson Claudia 

Reid and Deputy Chairperson Jeremy Agar at the forthcoming New Zealand Community Boards’ 
Forum to be held in Lower Hutt from 13 to 15 July 2006. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the attendance of Board Chairperson Claudia Reid and Deputy 

Chairperson Jeremy Agar at the forthcoming New Zealand Community Boards’ Forum to be held in 
Lower Hutt from 13 to 15 July 2006. 

 
 


